Warm greetings from Parkway UCC in these difficult days. 


We hope you are doing well.  


We need to update you on the use of our building. 
  
Our Church Council e-met last evening and has decided that, effective immediately, the only space that will be available for groups is the Fellowship Hall  (and the bathrooms just outside the Hall). We encourage you to adhere to current public health guidelines - being aware of both local and CDC pronouncements. 


We have chosen the Fellowship Hall for multiple reasons - it is accessible from the parking lot, easy to clean and provides open space that is large enough to separate out subsets of groups.


Please let us know of your group's plans for the near future.


Although our Church Office is closed for the time being, our staff will continue to have a limited presence in the facility each day.  Please leave a voice mail (314-872-9330) or email (contact@parkwayucc.org )  and we will get back to you in a timely fashion.

We are grateful for your partnership and wish you and your group well.  

Prayers for all.

Take care....and give care.

Peace
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